
From:                                         Pam Loura <ploura3@yahoo.com>
Sent:                                           Monday, December 13, 2021 3:04 PM
To:                                               Planning Board
Subject:                                     Zone change on Gunpowder Mill Road
 
 
I would like to make a correc�on on my le�er to the Planning Board
 
My husband and I are against this zone change and we do NOT want this
 
Thank you
 
Steve and Pam Loura
429 River Road
Windham, ME. 04062
Sent from my iPhone


